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Representative Skidmore and Senator Polsky Host Bill
Writing Contest

BOCA RATON, Fla. – State Representative Kelly Skidmore (D-Boca Raton) and
State Senator Tina Polsky (D-Boca Raton) are excited to announce their annual
bill writing contest, “It Ought be a Law,” open to students at West Boca Raton
Community and Olympic Heights High Schools. The contest asks students to identify
an issue in their community and submit a solution that could be solved through
statewide legislation. Representative Skidmore and Senator Polsky will
sponsor the winning bill as potential legislation for the upcoming 2022 legislative
session.

According to Representative Skidmore, “This contest is an excellent opportunity
for students to participate first-hand in the legislative process and get a behind-the-
scenes look at the bill-making process.” Students are encouraged to be creative!
Entries can touch on a wide range of issues that can be addressed by legislation and
will improve the quality of life in their communities and throughout the state of
Florida. Students can enter individually or as a group. Deadline for submission is
Friday, Oct. 1 2021. Students can submit their ideas through the online form
https://forms.gle/KKyF6z1BWFVae21h6 or email the office at
HDIST081@myfloridahouse.gov for more information.
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